
Hampton Inn, Manchester 

 

We recognize that the COVID-19 virus has required all of us to be more thoughtful as we go 
through our daily activities. Our associates are expected to follow the CDC recommendations 
for everyday preventive actions to help prevent the spread of respiratory diseases and we 
encourage you to share these practices with your team and your attendees. These include:  
  

 Avoiding close contact with people who are sick.  

 Avoiding touching your eyes, nose, and mouth.  

 Covering your cough or sneeze with a tissue, then throw the tissue in the trash.  

 Washing your hands often with soap and water for at least 20 seconds, especially after 

going to the bathroom; before eating; and after blowing your nose, coughing, or 

sneezing. 

 Face Marks are required in the public area’s of the hotel 

 6 foot distance is required between guests at all times   

 
Your business is important to us. We greatly value our relationship with you and we are 
committed to your team and your attendees. We will continue to keep a close watch on the 
latest developments related to COVID-19 and will follow the guidance of government and public 
health officials.  
 


